ALLIENl MUSIC COMPANY

J. L. BROWN & CO.,LTD., OWNERS
204 EAST FOURTH STREET

CINCINNATI, OHIO

: /

April 19, 1943

Mro. Arthur Beal
827 Hyd
San Francisco, California

Dear Mr. Beal:

Thank you very much for your letter of April 14th,
along with the $3.00 for .the copies of your song
titled, A VOICE SO BWEET. We are sending these in

a separate envelepe.

o

Inclosed is the manuscript copy of this song.

.

e are more than glad to know that you have re-
ceived the manuscript and copies of your song
titled, THANKS TO THE YANKS, and we hope you-wure
well satisfied,

We shall get in touch with you at once if .we have
any news to report.
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